
The Board of Public Works has completed its inventory of lead service lines within the system, 

meeting Environmental Protection Agency compliance. 

What You Need to Know: 

o Lead-free at the Source: The water provided by the BPW is lead-free when it leaves our 

treatment plants. Additionally, a corrosion inhibitor is added at the plants to prevent 

corrosion in the distribution system. 

o Inventory Completed: The BPW has completed an inventory of over 11,000 service lines in 

accordance with the 2022 Revised Lead and Copper Rule. This included a review of building 

records and field investigations using approved identification methods. 

o Lead Pipes: The BPW knows of none of our service lines that contain lead based on time of 

install, records, etc.; however, in order to follow the EPA guidelines, BPW will be sending 

out letters to those whose service lines (BPW and customer) have not been definitively 

identified as of yet over the next few weeks.  

o Next Steps: The BPW will be conducting field sampling and additional record searches in 

order to remove the unknown label from both system-owned and customer-owned service 

lines in our inventory. 

The Board of Public Works remains committed to providing safe, high-quality drinking water to 

our customers. For any questions, please contact Customer Service at lcr@gbpw.com.   
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